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HOME
DEDICATION

HURRICANE RECOVERY 
COMMUNITY CELEBRATES 

BUILDING A NEW HOME!

MEDIA EVENT
CONTACT: KRISTY TERRY

850.643.6465

KRISTY@NORTHFLORIDARECOVERY.ORG

Please join us as we dedicate a new home to a local family!

After six weeks of construction, the City of Marianna and North Florida Inland LTRG, 

in partnership with Orland Park Church and World Renew, will host a "Last Nail Ceremony" 

to dedicate a new home to a local family. 

Skilled volunteers from Orland Park, Illinois began the project on January 30th, and the culmination of

their efforts will be celebrated on Thursday, March 9, 2023 at 3 p.m. at the homesite in Marianna, FL.

Help us commemorate this innovative program, celebrate valuable partnerships, 

and welcome the Graham family HOME!

Damarco Graham is an employee of the City of Marianna, and was the first individual chosen as part of the City's

hurricane recovery housing pilot program.  Damarco is known for his humility, humbleness, and drive. 

He is a dedicated single father of two young sons, is engaged in the community, and has volunteered 

as a youth recreation league coach in Marianna for more than 16 years.

LAST NAIL CEREMONY


